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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov


June 4, 2015






Robert Thurston 
Cheri Thurston 
T&T Professional Services 
Water & Wastewater Management Services, LLC 
111 Sparrow Court 
Port Ludlow, WA  98365

RE:	Company notice to customers of company’s decision to cease water company operations and ownership effective June 17, 2015, Docket UW-143617

Dear Mr. and Ms. Thurston:  

This is to inform you that the Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will place your application to discontinue service and transfer ownership of your water company on the Commission’s June 11, 2015, open meeting agenda, at which time the Commission will once again invite public comment and engage in a discussion regarding your proposed transfer of property under RCW 80.12.  

Sincerely,



STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary


Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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